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Reception Winter Disco 

 

Thursday 8th December 2.00-3.00pm 

 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Yes, it is back again!  The annual Winter Disco! 

 

This year, the disco for Reception will be on Thursday 8th December 2.00-3.00pm where the children 

can party to their favourite party songs and play a variety of games. 

 

Children may bring their party clothes to change into after lunch and will be picked up from school 

at the normal time.  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

         

 

Nancy Cook      Aimi Vdovin 

Associate Head teacher    Head Teacher  

 

 

 


